
Representatives,

I am opposed to this bill.  If the OSP is unable to perform the background check in a reasonable time then the problem is with the 
system currently in use to fulfill this existing law.  Without time limits for approval the rule of law is weakened.  The legislator should 
be looking into ways to improve the current system instead of this attempt to limit the rights and responsibilities of it's citizens.

~Jared Carkin


